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Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This week our Y1 pupils have been sitting their phonics screening tasks, the children and staff have been 
amazing. These results will be shared with Y1 parents before the end of the school year. We had a 'drop in' 
visit from the local authority to ensure the papers had been kept secure and that we were implementing 
the tasks appropriately and he was very happy with what he found. 
 
Our Y5 pupils have sat a pilot science test this week to help inform the government on particular standards 
and achievements. Schools were randomly selected to inform their process but we will not get any results 
for this it is purely a fact finding assessment. 
 
Bedford High School came to visit to aid transition for some of our Y6 pupils and some children have also 
had their first visit to Westleigh in preparation for September, they are all growing up so fast, this year 
seems to have flown by! 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and that the sun continues to shine for you all. 
 
Miss Young 
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What’s coming up … 

Thursday 29th June – Little Dragons Sports Day 
Friday 30th June – a.m. – KS1 Sports Day 
                                 p.m. – KS2 Sports Day 

 

Notices: 
 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter 
the school car park to drop off children for breakfast club or at the 

start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very dangerous in 
the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember 

that it is illegal to park in the bus lane. 
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